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Architectural Review Commission  
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DATE: September 15, 2021 
 
TO: Chair and Commissioners 
 
FROM:  Kyle Van Leeuwen, Associate Planner 
  
VIA: Shawna Scott, Senior Planner 
 
SUBJECT: ITEM 4A – 1656 MONTEREY (ARCH-0352-2021) REVIEW OF A SECOND 

STORY ADDITION TO MOTEL CARETAKER’S QUARTERS AND 
OFFICE 

 
At the request of the project applicant, staff recommends the Architectural Review 
Commission continue this item to a date uncertain. The applicant has requested this 
continuance to further consider the scope and design of the project in light of increasing 
construction costs.  


